
Dear Camper,

The Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management (RIDEM) Division of Parks and 
Recreation will be experiencing an exciting new improvement to the George Washington State 
Campground in Glocester, Rhode Island.  In response to the camper’s needs of the campground, 
the Division will be constructing a new restroom / shower building with a septic dump station at 
the campground with an expecting opening on April 1, 2017. 

The construction will begin on March 7, 2016 and continue throughout the summer season and 
fall. The construction will take place on weekdays during the hours of 7:00am until 4:00pm with 
very limited if any construction taking place on the weekends. The construction zone will be 
located near the current cabin near the beach area. The beach will be open as normal and staffed 
with lifeguards throughout the summer.

Please understand that there may be disruptions during this time to accommodate construction. 
The focus of the design and planning efforts is to make your camping experience more enjoyable
for many years to come.  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Superintendent of State Parks William Mitchell 
at William.mitchell@dem.ri.gov or 401-667-6200.

Thank you for your cooperation and continued patronage, 

Robert Paquette, Chief, RI DEM Division of Parks and Recreation

 


